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PACKARD

CUPERTINO SITE SERVICES -19447 Pruneridge Ave., Cupertino, California 95014, Telephone (408) 725-8111

January 8, 198®

Raíces de Mexico
C/0 Alejandro Quiroz
Hewlett-Packard Company
MS#42U5
Cupertino, CA 95014

Dear Raíces de Mexico Dancers:

Thank you very much for your performance at our Cupertino Site 
Holiday Open House.

You made so many people happy with your beautiful, spirited 
dancing. Your costumes were lovely and the pride and dedication 
that you project in your dance is very impressive.

Thanks to you this wonderful Hewlett-Packard tradition will 
be remembered by many employees and their families for a long 
time to come.

Very best wishes to you and your families for a healthy and 
prosperous New Year. I look forward to meeting you again.

Sincerely,

HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY

Charlene Flynn
1987 Holiday Open House Chairperson 
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Fair Oaks Community Center 
Human Services Division RedwoodPitll Balilornio Ullf Ftiuiided I SB/

2600 Middlefield Road
Redwood City, California 94063 
Telephone (415) 364-7340

March 7, 1988

To Whom It May Concern:

The Fair Oaks Community Center has had the good fortune 
of working with the dance group "Raices de Mexico" for 
the past five years. They have performed at countless 
events here at the Fair Oaks Community Center at no 
charge.

Presently they are teaching dance to the North Fair Oaks 
residents.

For further information, please contact me at 364-7340.

Booker
Facility Leader

Sincerely

cc: Raices de Mexico



San Mateo County Library BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ANNA G. ESHOO
TOM NOLAN 
WILLIAM J. SCHUMACHER 
K. JACQUELINE SPEIER 
JOHN M. WARD

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO NANCY L. LEWIS 
COUNTY LIBRARIAN

25TOWER ROAD - BELMONT • CALIFORNIA94002-4297 TELEPHONE (415) 573-2056

Mr. Mateus Varela 
Raíces de Mexico 
804 Bell St.
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

2415 University Ave.
East Palo Alto, CA 94303
May 10, 1988

Dear Mr. Varela:

I want to thank you and your whole dance group (and all the adult helpers) 

for a wonderful program for Cinco de Mayo. The dancing was beautiful. I was 

pleased that we had a good turnout in the audience, so plenty of people could 

get enjoyment from the dancing. I know it was difficult for you,having to 

get to Campbell right afterwards,so I doubly appreciate you all coming and 

dancing with enthusiasm. It was a great afternoon!

Sincerely,

Children's Librarian



Raíces de Mexico 
804 Bell St.
East Palo Alto, CA. 94303

Creative 
Montessori 

Learning 
Center

May 11, 1988

Thank you for coming to dance for our school last Thursday, May 5th. 

The children enjoyed the performance tremendously. Your dancers are 

incredibly professional performers. We are looking forward to hav­

ing you come again next year.

Sincerely,

Jan Eshelman
Program Director

1425 Bay Road • East Palo Alto, California 94303 • (415)325-9543



St. Elizabeth

Catholic Community 
School

May 14, 1988

Dear Mary and Matias,
Thankyou so much for arranging to have the Ballet 
Folklórico dance for our Cinco de Mayo Party. So 
many people who were here on Saturday mentioned to 
me how impressed they were with the dancers. It was 
also nice to know that two of the men once attended 
our school.
We really do appreciate all you do for us here at 
Seton. God Bless you for your generosity.

Sincerely,


